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NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING

The SOLID EARTH DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION proposes the LIMESTONE
QUARRY EXPANSION PROJECT located in BARANGAYS TINUBDAN, TANANAS,
TONGGO, BASAK AND SOUTH POBLACION, MUNICIPALITY OF SAN
FERNANDO, PROVINCE OF CEBU.

Notice is hereby given to interested and concerned parties who wish to participate in the Public
Scoping Activity scheduled on 21 MARCH 2019 at 9:00 AM (registration starts at 8:00 AM)
to be held in DKNS MAESTRO’S RESTOBAR, KALUBIHAN 1, NORTH POBLACION,
SAN FERNANDO, CEBU.

The Public Scoping is being conducted in preparation for the conduct of the project’s
Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) study. The activity aims to:

e Orient the stakeholders on the EIA process;
e Provide an overview of the proposed project; and
e Gather issues and concerns that will be raised the stakeholders.

The information that will be gathered in the Public Scoping will serve as an input in
determining the terms of reference of the EIA study that will be required for the project. The
results of the EIA study serves as the basis of this Office in the issuance of the project’s
Environmental Compliance Certificate.

All interested parties who wish to attend or participate in this activity should preferably confirm
their attendance/ participation and may give their opinion(s) in a concise position paper to the
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT AND MANAGEMENT DIVISION
(EIAMD) of this Office through mail or through email at eiamd.emb.co@gmail.com three
(3) days before set schedule. Those who will not be able to register or submit written positions
may be given the opportunity to share their issues on the day of the activity itself.

Protect the environment... Protect life...



